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NEWS UPDATE –November 1,2005

Ref: Executive Board Meeting
 

The Executive Board Meeting will be held November 15-16, 2005 at the Drury Inn, Greensboro (Exit 217, Interstate 40).  If your plans change and you don't need a room, please let me know and I will cancel your reservations.
 

Attached is a tentative agenda for the meeting.  Please review and let me know if additions or changes need to be made.  Also note that everyone will have an opportunity to share a progress report during the meeting.
 

Again, Our meeting is scheduled to start at 1:00 p.m.  I am looking forward to seeing all of you at the meeting.  See Agenda in Board Work Area.
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

October 19, 2005

Congress is considering cutting the Medicaid funding to help pay for the cost of the recent natural disasters along the Gulf Coast (See Email from Bill Wilson from AARP’s Associate State Director – Advocacy North Carolina).  http://www.ncnarfe.info/aarpmessage10-05.pdf
 It doesn’t make sense to me to solve one problem by create another problem.  It that’s not bad enough, “President Charles L. Fallis today denounced the House Republican Study Committee’s (RSC) proposal to reduce the retirement annuities of federal workers and require many of them to pay a higher share of their health insurance premiums.”(Details at www.narfe.org/pr/guest/current_print.cfm.   I recommend that you contact your representatives about both issues as soon as you can.  

Convention planning continues as we near the halfway point in my first year as your president.  I would like to announce the membership for two of the committees: Nominating and bylaws.

Nominating Committee

Area I:  Charles Dickens – 

Chapter 156

1 Arrow Road

Asheville, N.C. 28805

Tel: 828 - 298-7501

E-Mail:  chas34@juno.com

Area II: Sarah Maner –

Chapter 2316

405 Allenton Street

Norwood, N.C. 28128

Tel:  704 - 474-3823

E-Mail:  lmaner7@hotmail.com

Area III: Henry Mitchum – 

Chapter 668

5810 West Old HWY 64

Lexington, N.C. 27295

Tel:

E-Mail:

Area IV:  Bennie Saunders – 

Chapter 2245

2488 Hillford Drive

 Burlington, N.C. 27217

Area V:   George R. Hatcher – 

Chapter 276

3534 A.B.Carter Road

Fayetteville,N.C. 28301

Tel:  910 – 483-5896

E-Mail:  GHat880450@aol.com

Area VI:  Joe Childers – 

Chapter 808

303 Deerfield Drive

New Bern, N.C. 28562

Tel:  252 - 637-9644

E-Mail:  ccchilders@hotmail.com

Bylaws Committee

Area I: Joyce Armstrong – 

Chapter 214

162 School House Road

Horshoe, N.C. 28742

Tel:  828 - 891-3317

E-Mail:  jla-1955@yahoo.com

Area II:  Jean Ritchie – 

Chapter 105

16525 Marvin Road

Charlotte, N.C. 28211

Tel:  704 - 542-6880

E-Mail:  jeanritchie@hotmail.com

Area III: Ray A. Howell – 

Chapter 1611

253 Surrey Avenue

Elkin, N.C. 28621

Tel:  336 - 835-2482

E-Mail:

Area IV: Julian C. Oliver – 

Chapter 2289

1103 Warrenton Road

Henderson, N.C. 27536

Tel:  252 - 492-9815

E-Mail:  jco@vance.net

Area V:  Harriet Bartlett – 

Chapter 1312

173 Justice Road

Jacksonville, N.C. 28544

Tel:  910 - 346-7734

E-Mail:  blackcatbartlett@earthlink.net

Area VI: J. Howard Kimble – 

Chapter 2206  (Comm. Chair)

803 West Sprotsman Drive

Kill Devil Hills, N.C. 27948

Tel:  252 - 441-0542  



Please mark your calendars for the Convention of the Federation of Chapters of NARFE - May 3 through 5, 2006.  It’s hard to believe that we have passed the halfway point in my first year as your president.  Look for more committee appointments.  Thanks,

Tom Hobgood

